From:

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 12:15 PM

To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Landlord lease renewal

You don't often get email from |- Lcarn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or
follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| am renting an apartment in Ann Arbor, | have told my landlord that | wish to renew my
lease, but so far he has not sent an updated lease agreement for me to sign. My current
lease agreement ends in the middle of June and he is showing the apartment to other
potential renters. | believe this is violating the "right to renew" ordinance the city has. | have
emailed him twice asking him to send over a lease agreement to renew so | can remainin
the apartment a couple more months but he has so farignored these emails. Let me know
if anything can be done.

Thank you,

From: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 8:57 AM
To:

Subject: RE: Landlord lease renewal

i .

It sounds like this situation may be a leasing ordinance violation. If you’d like to file a complaint,
please complete the form linked below and return it to rentalhousing@a2gov.org

https://www.a2gov.org/departments/build-rent-
inspect/housing/Documents/Fillable%20RTR%20Complaint%20Form%203-29-2024.pdf

Thank you!
Kristen

Kristen Vander Lugt, Office Manager

On behalf of the Clerk’s Office Team

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | 301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - Ml
Ann Arbor Election Headquarters | 3021 Miller Rd. Ann Arbor - Ml
Direct dial (734) 794-6140
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Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram! @aZ2cityclerk






